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Company: 
UK Power Networks (Operations) Limited
Registered Office:
Newington House
237 Southwark Bridge Road
London SE1 6NP
Registered in England and Wales No: 3870728

Date: 10 July 2019

To residents and businesses

Cranswick Foods Power Connection 


UK Power Networks own and maintain underground electricity cables and overhead lines, and have a proposed new connection scheme in your area.  The project involves the installation of high voltage electricity cable via both open cut excavations and horizontal directional drilling.

The overall route will run from our substation in Fiddlers Lane to private land off Castleton Way. Directional drills will take place underneath the River Dove and the Lambseth Street culvert; and open cut excavations along Fiddlers Lane, Hoxne Road, Church Street, Wellington Street, Lambseth Street, and Castleton Way and then onto Potash Lane Eye Airfield. 

Our excavation works will begin on 15th July in with temporary traffic signals and there will be a series of road closures in place to enable us to carry out duct installations safely. Below is a list of closures, dates, and diversions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Castleton Way will be closed from 15th July to end of September. Access to businesses, health services, schools, and residents will be maintained. The section between Hartismere College and Potash Lane will be fully closed with no access. Diversion will be via B1077 - A140 - B1117 and vice versa. Businesses in Potash Lane will be accessible via A140 only,

Church Street will be closed from 25th July for about 15 days, followed by the closure of Wellington Road until the end of August. Diversion for Church Street will be via Broad Street – Castle Street and vice versa. Diversion for Wellington Road will be via Church Street – Broad Street – Lambseth Street and vice versa. Access for residents and businesses will be maintained.

Hoxne Road will be closed between River Dove and the junction with Church Street overnight only from 8pm to 6am between 23rd August and 6th September. Diversion will be via B1117 - B1118 - A140 - B1077 - B1117/B1077 and vice versa. 

We will do everything possible to minimise any disruption and keep you further informed before and during the work.

We will send another briefing note with more details on locations, working hours, diversions, and dates soon.

If you would like any more information please do not hesitate to contact Valeria Colebrooke on 07827 239086. Additionally, you can contact our customer care team on 0800 028 4587 or care@ukpowernetworks.co.uk.


Yours Sincerely


Roy Choruma
UK Power Networks Project Manager
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